Kieling, John, NMENV

Subject: FW: Kirtland update

From: Cooper, Thomas [mailto:thomas.cooper@shawgrp.com]
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2011 4:05 PM

To: Moats, William, NMENV

Subject: Kirtland update

Wwill
Work completed since last Friday:

e Finished completion of KAFB-106140

e Finished completion of KAFB-106139

e Started drilling and reached total depth at KAFB-106137
e Started drilling at KAFB-106113

e Started drilling at KAFB-106109

Please let me know if you have any questions

Thanks

Tom Cooper, PG, PMP

Project Manager/Hydrogeologist

Shaw Environmental & Infrastructure Group
7604 Technology Way

Denver, CO 80237

720.554.8163 direct

303.808.9776 cell

720.554.8298 fax
thomas.cooper@shawgrp.com

Shaw™ a world of Solutions™
www.shawgrp.com
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